
County of Tulare
Auditor-Controller/Treasurer-Tax Collector

Notice: 

Tulare County has a planned email outage from December 27-December 31 to update 

our email software.  

County emails will be back online and fully operational on January 4, 2021. 

If you need immediate or time sensitive assistance during this time period, please call the 

following:

For the Auditor-Controller, please call (559) 636-5200.

For the Tax Collector, please call (559) 636-5250.

For the Property Tax Accounting, please call (559) 636-5280. 

For the Treasury, please call (559) 636-5290. 

Please be aware that county offices are closed December 24, 25, and January 1 for the 

holidays. Thank you very much. 
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